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17th March

Dear Parents,

The children have enjoyed the milder weather this week and should this dry spell continue it won’t be long before we are back on the school field.  Please bear in mind that the weather can be very changeable at this time of year which means that the children should always bring a school coat with them. 

Dates for your Diary

Mon 20th–Fri 24th March
Travelling Book Fair -books on sale every day after school (Upper junior bay)
Friday 24th March

Red Nose Day (please see information below)

afPE Quality Mark

The eagle-eyed amongst you will have spotted a new logo at the bottom of the school letter.  We were awarded the afPE (Association for Physical Education) Quality Mark in recognition of the high quality PE that takes place in our school.  The Governing Body would like to thank Mr Ross who coordinated this project and of course to all the teachers and Mr Dow (our sports coach) who ensure that our children have access to a wide range of both curricular and non-curricular physical activities.
Tables Challenge Badges

A further 14 children have been awarded with their tables badges since my last newsletter. Congratulations to:

Toby M
Elise

Nicole

Maisie

Isobel F
Neva

Arabella 


Lucia

Cheryll

Georgia D
Louisa

Luca

Lydia

Miles

The last six are the first children in Year 4 to achieve this award.  Of course, it is a Year 4 National Curriculum objective that all children are taught to recall multiplication facts for multiplication tables up to 12 x 12. At Twiss Green children in Year 5 and Year 6 must complete the challenge in 3minutes 30 seconds: children in Year 4 have 4 minutes.  There is a practice test available on the school website.

Red Nose Day

Next Friday is Red Nose Day and we will be marking it in the following ways:
· Red noses will be on sale in school for £1 on Thursday and the children will be able to wear them on Friday

· The children will be able to interrupt lessons at any point in order to tell a joke (for a 10p donation)

· A talent show will take place in the hall in the afternoon (3 finalists from each class will be chosen by their classmates in the heats which will take place in the morning)

Mwanjati Village School Trust

At the most recent meeting of the governors we were informed that pupil numbers are now up to 560 and there are eleven teachers.  There is a real shortage of classrooms – please check out the newly updated website for further information http://www.mvst.co.uk
Reception Class Outdoor Classroom

We are delighted with the newly installed outdoor classroom which is solely for the use of Reception class during learning time.  I know it is very tempting for younger siblings but we would urge you to ensure that your children do not go into the woodland area and interfere with the equipment.  This area is set up at the end of each day by Mrs Sanderson so that it the children have access to it as soon as possible after coming into school.  Please bear in mind it is an outdoor classroom and not an adventure playground – it is solely for the use of children in Reception class during the school day. 

Yours faithfully,
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